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We	commend	the	Washington	D.C.	Football	Team	for	announcing	today	its	review	of	the	team	
name.	We	also	commend	FedEx,	Nike,	Bank	of	America,	and	Pepsi	for	communicating	publicly	
and	to	the	team	the	importance	of	changing	its	name.	This	is	long	overdue	and	follows	years	of	
work	by	countless	individuals.		
	
This	group	of	investors,	which	includes	Indigenous	peoples,	leaders,	and	their	institutions,	
stands	ready	to	continue	the	work	needed	to	bring	this	review	to	a	successful	conclusion.	This	
means	supporting	Indigenous	peoples,	leaders,	and	groups	that	wish	to	be	part	of	the	review	
process	–	there	must	be	a	place	held	at	the	table	for	those	who	want	to	participate.		
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